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	Do you consider that there is a need for a separate legally binding treaty on violence against women with its separate monitoring body?

	No


	Do you consider that there is an incorporation gap of the international or regional human rights norms and standards?

	Yes

	Do you believe that there is a lack of implementation of the international and regional legislation into the domestic law?

	Yes

	Do you think that there is a fragmentation of policies and legislation to address gender-based violence?

	Yes

	Could you also provide your views on measures needed to address this normative and implementation gap and to accelerate prevention and elimination of violence against women?

	Considering the above four responses a separate legally binding treaty on violence against women and girls might not be the problem because they already exist. But what are needed are,
a strong Mulitsectoral and multidisciplinary and human rights approach, Partnership and collaboration, strong coordination and monitoring mechanisms at the regional and international level. 

	




 
